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Newsletter 1 
 

Friday 6th September, 2024 
 

Welcome to the first of our new weekly newsletters rounding up the exciting things happening 
here at Liskeard Hillfort Primary School. This will give you an idea of what the children have been 
up to, plus keeping you informed of any upcoming events.                                                                                                    
 
Although the first week back was a short one, it was a fantastic one!  
 
The children have returned to school with smiles on their faces and a great attitude to take on the 
challenge of a new year in school. 
 
Year 6 have been straight into the groove, completing their E-Safety licences; such an important 
aspect of keeping us safe in 2024.  
 
Look out for news of a special open morning at school for our community to share advice on how 
to help children stay safe online at home.  
 
It has been so lovely to welcome our new Reception children to our Hillfort family. Plus, we have 
had some new pupils join throughout the school, so we give you all a warm welcome to the school. 
On that note, a very warm welcome to Mrs Emma Radley our new Year 3 teacher. 
 
From my point of view, it has been wonderful to say hello to so many parents and carers at the 
gate. I'm excited to gradually get to know you all. 
 
Finally I must say a huge thankyou to our wonder Team Hillfort staff who have, like the children, 
started the new term with energy and enthusiasm.  
 
 

Have a lovely weekend                       
Gregor Campbell       
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please note you will not see my cheesy grin on every newsletter! 


